
February 3, 2023 10:15 am 

Dear Monsignor/Father, 

I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you information as 

needed. 

Ordination RSVP 

All ADW priests and deacons were invited to the Episcopal Ordinations on February 21 at 

2:00 p.m. at the Cathedral.  The invitations were sent by email.  It is important that priests 

and deacons RSVP by clicking on the link at the bottom of the invitation card to ensure we 

have reserved adequate seating for all attendees. 

If you are unable to respond via the invitation or have questions, please feel free to contact 

myself or Tracy Rich at moderatorofthecuria@adw.org. 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan websites, adw.org and adw.org/es, are updated regularly with current 

information for you to share with your community. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 

information related to Covid-19.  Daily news and information about our parishes, schools, and 

ministries are also available at cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the 

Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers. 

As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office, please know that you 

can email me at FarrellT@adw.org or call my office line at 301-853-4507 or my cell at 202-531-

4550. 

With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Terence J. Farrell 

Chancellor and Executive Secretary of the Curia
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